
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

ELECTIONS ABSENTEE BALLOT 
AND VOTING PROCESS 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers,  
 
We have been informed that some Local Lodges are still using the Covid-19 restrictions 
allowance, as previously permitted to do on the absentee ballot request.  
 
This is no longer valid and are considered outdated.  
 
Please make sure your requests are up to date and that all members are properly 
qualified for the absentee ballot request. 
 
 
In solidarity, 

                                    
Dave Flowers    
President & Directing    
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW     
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